NASA Board Meeting
4/15/24 7:00 P.M.

Treasurer’s report does not include a bill to Gopher for around $900. This is for 72 cans of paint and will
be on the April report.

Jason looked in to the paint we were buying. If you buy 72 cans, it comes with a paint sprayer. We will
continue to buy the paint from this source as long as it comes with a new sprayer. Then we can rotate
out the old ones and have more than one to make field painting faster and easier. It will also make it
easier and more likely for coaches to paint practice fields at Industrial Park.

We received Von Heermert’s Gold sponsorship check.

We need to look in to getting prices for signs- currently the only one we need is for the above gold
sponsor. Sign Pro is around $100. Lindsey will call Riggs Printing to find out what they charge for 4x6
signs.

We are still working on getting reimbursed from lowa Soccer for neutral site games.

Sponsorships- Jason is going to put together a shared spreadsheet. Editing access will only be granted to
President, VP, Treasurer

Spring pictures- Katie Barth is going to be getting Jason two dates that work for team pictures. These will
be rain or shine. We decided not to use John Lee for team pictures this year due to price, product, and
wanting to help support a NASA family owned business.

Fields- The city is drawing up a sign for Agnes Patterson Park that will include signage for the groups that
play there (NASA, NGSA, Newton Baseball.

The sandbags need replaced. There are replacement bags in the concession stand.

Remind coaches to lock the concession stand when they are done.

Referees- We need to send an email to coaches and parents reminding them of the expectations in
regards to sportsmanship and the way they treat the referees.

If our 11-13 year olds go through the Kick It Forward program to train to be a referee, lowa Soccer will
reimburse their certification fee once they officially get certified as a referee. We need to encourage our
U11 coaches to talk to their teams about this opportunity when it comes up.

Misc.- Jason is looking in to porta potties. Current estimate is $366.70 + $170 delivery fee. Matt Carson is
going to check on pricing with United Rental and to see if they would treat it as a donation opportunity.



We need to outline what is required when applying for a scholarship for the season- different tiers,
volunteer hours, etc. We don’t want to not give kids the opportunity to play, but we need to have some
sort of expectation when covering the cost. We also need to have an application process.

Johnathan is going to go to the elementary schools and ask for permission to host a movie night. We will
hold a contest on facebook to vote for their school and the movie choice. It will be a good way to get our
name out in the community.

Jason is going to continue to work with Steve of Newton Apparel to get additional options for jerseys
that are exciting and affordable.

We need to shift email addresses around to current positions. This will require password resetting.

Upcoming 2024-2025 Board Elections- We need to put a FB post out there letting the public know we
are looking for board members for all open positions and If they are interested, please contact a current
board member. May’s board meeting is to vote.

Current nominations

Johnathan nominated James Jensen as Director of Website. James accepted.
Jennifer nominated Lindsey Peck as Secretary. Lindsey accepted.

Jennifer nominated Kristi Meyer as Treasurer.

Cortney Henry will not be seeking re-election as Director of Field.

Open Roles

Director of Fields

Director of Refs

Director of Coaches

Vice President- Jonathon Smith has been nominated but has not accepted the
nomination.

Motion to Adjourn 8:50 PM



